
BRANCH SCRAPBOOKS 
 

Scrapbooks are valuable tools for preserving branch activities and memories. 

  

Each branch is encouraged to maintain a branch scrapbook. 

Items that could be included: 

Newspaper articles about the branch (photocopied on archival or acid free paper) 

Newspaper articles about branch members, not necessarily related to their 

AAUW participation (photocopied on archival or acid free paper) 

Programs of meetings 

Project summaries 

Membership lists 

Photographs – labeled - who, when, what, where 

Memorabilia of meetings and projects 

Pictures of event (place, candid shots, speakers), favors, programs 

Anything your branch believes is relevant to highlight and preserve your branch 

activities, projects, and membership. 

 

The scrapbook should be kept in the branch archives. 

 

Questions? 

Contact 

Helen Engel (rengel@oswego.edu)  

Oswego, NY 13126  

(315) 343-9678 
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